
BOOK DONATIONS SCHOLASTICS BOOK CLUB BOOK DONATIONS

We extend a special thank you to a 
generous GIS family for their 

anonymous donation of wonderful 
chapter books to our library. As avid 

readers themselves, they’ve 
contributed a fantastic selection of 

titles in both Norwegian and English, 
with many on the beloved theme of 
horses. These books will surely be 

treasured by our young readers. We’re 
incredibly grateful for their 

thoughtfulness and support!

Our Christmas Scholastic Order  day 
is coming up! Flyers will be sent home 
with students the week of the 18th, 
and all orders are due by Saturday, 
23rd November. Books make 
wonderful gifts, and when you order 
through Scholastic, our library receives 
free books too.

We’re also excited to announce our 
first QR code, giving parents direct 
access to the online book catalogue! 
Simply scan the QR code to explore 
thousands of book options available 
for children. We hope this encourages 
more parents to visit the Scholastic 
webpage and discover all that’s on 
offer.

A heartfelt thank you to the Lindh 
family for their generous donation of 
books to our library! Their contribution 
includes a fantastic mix of English and 
Norwegian titles, featuring the 
ever-popular Dog Man collection, 
books by David Walliams, Captain 
Underpants, the I Survived series, and 
many more. These books are sure to be 
a big hit with our students, and we’re 
so grateful for their support in growing 
our collection!
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